
Constellation 
Three Mile Island Nuclear Station, Unit 1 
441S P.O. Box480 
Middletown. PA 17057 

10 CFR 50.54(P)(2) 
10 CFR 50.4(b)(4) 

TMl-25-006 

April 30, 2025 

ATTN: Document Control Desk/ NRG Director, Division of Spent Fuel Management 
U.S Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, DC 20555-001 

Three Mile Island Nuclear Station, Unit 1 
Renewed Facility License No. DPR-50 
NRG Docket Nos. 50-289 and 72-077 

Subject: Three Mile Island ISFSI Security Plan, Training and Qualification Plan, and 
Safeguards Contingency Plan, Revision 1 

Pursuant to 10 CFR 50.54 "conditions of licenses," paragraph (P)(2), Constellation 
Energy Generation, LLC (Constellation) is submitting Revision 1 to the Three Mile 
Island ISFSI Security Plan, Training and Qualification Plan, and Safeguards 
Contingency Plan . Changes to this document were implemented on March 7, 2025. In 
accordance with 10 CFR 50.54(p)(2). Constellation is submitting these changes within 
60 days of implementation (i.e., no later than May 7, 2025). 

This revision of the Three Mile Island ISFSI Security Plan, Training and Qualification 
Plan , and Safeguards Contingency Plan have changed to align with rule making 
changes. See the tables of changes in attachment 1 of this document for reference. 

Constellation has concluded that the changes do not decrease the safeguards 
effectiveness of the Three-Mile Island Security Plan Training and Qualification plan, and 
Safeguards Contingency Plan. 

Attachments 1 and 2 contain safeguards information. Therefore, Constellation requests 
that this information be withheld from public disclosure in accordance with 10 CFR 
2.390," Public inspections, exemptions, request for withholding, "paragraph (d)(1) and 
10 CFR 73.22, "Protection of safeguards Information: Specific Requirements, 
"paragraph (a)(1 )(i) 

ATTACHMENTS 1 AND 2 CONTAIN SAFEGUARDS INFORMATION 
UPON SEPERATION THIS PAGE IS DECONTROLLED 
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There are no commitments in this letter 

Should you have any questions concerning this letter contact Daniel Kenny at 
(717) 572-8787. 

Respectfully 

Trevor L. Orth 
Plant Manager 
Three Mile Island Nuclear Station, Unit 1 




